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RECOMMENDATION  
Review and Provide Direction to Staff  
 
Staff will provide a Status Report on the Entry Monuments, Speaks Butterflies, and the Daba Art 
at the meeting. 
 
 
The Daba Art is continuing to progress, however the Daba Art has been encountering overruns 
due to the inaccuracies of the original proposal.  At the last meeting the CCAC temporarily 
borrowed $3000 from the Entry Monuments to pay for the overruns for the Daba Art identified at 
the time.  The new overruns involve transportation, traffic control, and installation and amount to 
approximately $15,000.  However, staff is researching other companies which may have more 
competitive prices.  This information will be presented at the meeting. 
 
The Commission may recommend to the City Council reallocation of monies available from the 
previously committed art which has not been purchased or acted on.   
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